Elisha Milne

Subject: FW: #C25-21

----Original Message----

From: Watra Property Management

Sent: October 13, 2021 3:10 PM

To: Lindsey Green < lgreen@southgate.ca>

Subject: #C25-21

We received notice of the proposed zoning by-law amendment to permit a garden suite and are writing as a neighbour to this property to express our complete support of this amendment.

As local Property Managers we are very aware of the current housing shortage and difficulty with affordability in the current housing market, and hope we can see more options considered by the Municipality of Southgate to allow for more affordable housing.

It was outlined in the notice we received from the Municipality that we can request to be notified of a decision on this proposal, and we would be interested in receiving that information.

Thank you,

Marsha Jackson and Carl Gilbert